
 

October 2018 Newsletter 

NOTICE OF ELECTION BY VOTING 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY given to the electors of the Village of Ashcroft that an election 
by voting is necessary to elect a Mayor, and four Councillors, and that the persons nominated as 
candidates and for whom votes will be received are:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ADVANCE VOTING will be available to qualified electors as follows: 
 

  Wednesday, October 10, 2018  8:00 am to 8:00 pm 
  Tuesday, October 16, 2018      8:00 am to 4:00 pm 
  Wednesday, October 17, 2018  8:00 am to 4:00 pm   
  Thursday, October 18, 2018  8:00 am to 4:00 pm 
 
GENERAL VOTING will be open to qualified electors of the Village of Ashcroft on:  
 

  Saturday, October 20, 2018   8:00 am and 8:00 pm  
 

All voting opportunities will be held at the Ashcroft Community Hall: 409 Bancroft Street, 
Ashcroft, BC.  

 

There is no need to pre-register to vote as the registration of all electors for this election will take 
place at the time of voting. You will be required to make a declaration that you meet the following 
requirements: 
 

 18 years of age or older on general voting day 

 Canadian citizen 

 resident of BC for at least 6 months immediately preceding the day of registration 

 resident of OR registered owner of real property in the Village of Ashcroft for at least 30 days 
immediately preceding the day of registration, and 

 not disqualified under the Local Government Act or any other enactment from voting in an 
election or otherwise disqualified by law. 

 

Voters are required to bring with them two (2) pieces of identification. 

    Your Mayor and Council: 

Mayor:  Jack Jeyes; Councillors: Helen Kormendy—Doreen Lambert—Barbara Roden—Alf Trill 

Village of Ashcroft (www.ashcroftbc.ca) 

PO Box 129, 601 Bancroft Street, Ashcroft, BC  V0K 1A0 

Phone:  (250) 453-9161   Fax:  (250) 453-9664   Email:  admin@ashcroftbc.ca 

 

Mayor Jeyes & Council would like to remind all 

residents to come out and vote in the                

Local Government General Election. 

For Councillor 

Anderson, Marilyn 

Anstett, Jonah 

Davenport, Nadine 

Lizee, Carolee Ellen 

Tuohey, Debbie 

For Mayor 

 

Agatiello, Sandy 

Roden, Barbara 

Trill, Alf 



Community Update 

Mayor Jeyes and Council would like to take a few minutes of your time to tell you about a 

number of things they have been working on as well as some past community events: 

 Council received a delegation from Dr. Sue Pollock and 

Heather Deegan from Interior Health to discuss piloting the 

Heat Alert and Response System (HARS) Planning Project in 

Ashcroft. 

 Council received a delegation from Mike LoVecchio of CP Rail 

who discussed rail safety in light of it being Rail Safety Week 

as previously declared by Council.  

 Mayor Jeyes and Councilor Trill attended the UBCM conference 

for the week of September 10 to 14 in Whistler and met with Min-

ister Trevena of MOTI amongst other dignitaries and delegates. 

 Council resolved to award a $500 grant-in-aid to the Ashcroft/

Cache Creek Rotary Club to hold Building Community with Non-

Violent Communication Skills Workshop. 

 Council has resolved to attend the Regional Chamber of Com-

merce information meeting on October 10. 

 Council resolved to amend the Council remuneration policy. 

 Council resolved to have the four wheels repaired on the Historic Freight Wagon. 

 Council resolved to have staff sign the Letter of Agreement with Interior Health to 

begin the HARS planning project. 

 Council resolved to have a “Veteran's Way” street sign attached to the Legion. 

 Council gave first three readings to Village of Ashcroft Indemnification and Council 

Remuneration Bylaw No. 824, 2018. 

 Council gave second reading to the Official Community Plan, Bylaw No. 822 and the 

Zoning Bylaw, No. 823.  

  

Upcoming Community Events  

Oct 5, 6, 7 & 8—South Cariboo Sportsmen Association De-
sert Rendezvous, 2018 - 5th Annual Thanksgiving Black 
Powder Shoot.  

Oct 8—Village Office is closed for the Thanksgiving statu-
tory holiday. 

Oct 9—Regular Meeting of Council begins at 4:30 pm. 

Oct 10—Advance voting opportunity at the Ashcroft Community Hall 8am—8pm 

Oct 12 & 13—Community Futures Presentations: How to attract and retain good employ-
ees.  Call 250-453-9165 to register, held at Ashcroft Community Hall 

Oct 16, 17, 18—Advance voting opportunities at the Ashcroft Community Hall 8am—4pm 

Oct 17 & 18—Village conducts the Fall Yard Waste Pick up.  See below for details. 

Oct 20—General Voting Day at the Ashcroft Community Hall 8am– 8pm 

Ashcroft Fall Yard Waste Pick Up is on October 17 & 18, 2018. 

Ashcroft Resident’s Fall Yard Waste Pick Up takes place on October 17 & 18, 2018.   

Please review the following guidelines: 

 Branches less than 8" in diameter and 8' in length 

 Leaves/grass/weeds/ twigs - MUST NOT BE BAGGED 

 Non-refrigeration appliances 

 Old tires (cannot be attached to rims) 

 Each item cannot exceed 100lbs 

 Total weight allowable per household is 1,000lbs 

 Total max. volume of material per household is 4 cubic yards (6'x6'x3') 

 Materials must be placed where it can be picked up by equipment, free of obstructions 

 Materials must not be placed along the Highway right-of-way 

 Materials must be kept separate and in defined piles (not spread out and not mixed) 

 Materials cannot be placed against fences, buildings or retaining walls 

 Nothing can be placed prior to October 10, 2018 

 

Please call 250-453-9161 before 4:00 pm on October 16 to arrange for your materials to be picked 

up and hauled away.  This service is provided to you at no additional charge by the Village. 

Rail Safety Week was September 23—29, 2018 

The last week of September was Rail Safety Week.  The Village would like to remind resi-
dents if they see anything hazardous or suspicious on our local rail lines, please call 911 
and report the issue.  To learn more about rail safety, we encourage you to look at the fol-

lowing websites:     https://www.cpr.ca/en/safety/railsense 

https://www.operationlifesaver.ca/ 


